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Chair Patten and Committee, my name is Phil Murphy representing the ND Soybean Growers 

Association.  We followed the Drainage Committee from whence this bill comes.  We find that it makes 

perfect sense and the passage of this bill will streamline the Century Code to hasten water projects with 

less confusion.  Please consider supporting 2036 and thank you for your work. 


